
COUNCIL – 21 FEBRUARY 2019

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting 
held on 5 February 2019

E/18/104   Capital Programme 2019/20 to 2022/23 

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive Member 
for Corporate Resources setting out the proposed Capital Programme for the period 
2019/20 to 2022/23.  The Executive Member drew attention to the recommendations 
from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

The Capital Programme continued to feature some significant investments, including:

 New School Places
 M1/A6 Link Road
 Highways Structural Maintenance
 Integrated Health and Care Hubs in Dunstable and Biggleswade.

Reason for decision:  To enable Council to consider the proposed Capital 
Programme for 2019/20 to 2022/23.

RECOMMENDED to Council

that the Capital Programme for 2019/20 to 2022/23 be approved.


